Mrs Noble

Primary 1/2 

Thursday 2nd December

Hello Boys and Girls. I hope you are enjoying the snow!

 

 Please continue with the tasks set out yesterday.
Here is another website you could look at. There are some fun activities you could try here.

http://www.crickweb.co.uk/Early-Years.html
Look forward to seeing you all soon!

Mrs Noble 
